
\--' ~ ffi cx:cs3 . . State of New Mexico . ; 
1 

BILL RICHARDSON 
GOVERNOR 
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'iJNVJRONMENT DEPARTME~T 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 

Telephone (505) 428-2500 
Fax (505) 428-2567 

www.nmenv.state.nm.us 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Mr. Howard Moffitt 
Deputy Base Civil Engineer 
49 CES/CIV 
550 Tabosa A venue 
Holloman Air Force Base, NM 88330-8458 

RON CURRY 
SECRETARY 

DERR/TH WATCHMAN-MOORE 
DEPUTY SECRETARY 

RE: VOLUNTARY CORRECTIVE ACTION COMPLETION REPORT FOR THE 
GERMAN AIR FORCE II PROJECT, JUNE 9, 2000. 
HOLLOMAN AIR FORCE BASE, EPA ID # NM6572124422 
HWB-HAFB 00-005 

Dear Mr. Moffitt: 

The Hazardous Waste Bureau (HWB) of the New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) 
has reviewed the above document regarding the Voluntary Corrective Action completion report 
for the German Air Force II construction project. On May 19, 2003, NMED received satisfactory 
responses to the Request for Supplementary Information (RSI) NMED submitted to Holloman 
Air Force Base on April 30, 2003. NMED hereby grants approval of the Voluntary Corrective 
Action. 

If you have any questions or need any further information please contact me, or Robert Warder at 
the address above or by phone at 505-841-9040. 
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Sincerely, 

!/Jtindyas 
Project Leader 
Holloman Air Force Base 
CAA/rw 

cc: John Kieling, NMED HWB 
Robert Warder, PE, NMED HWB 
Debbie Bartell, HAFB 
Dan Holmquist, HAFB 

File: Red HAFB 03, Reading File 


